
School Board Meeting:     November 26, 2018 
 
Subject:       BHM Course Proposals 
 
Presenter:       Pam Miller, Director 
        Teaching and Learning 
 
              
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:  

Recommend board approval of the proposed course additions, modifications and 
deletions for Buffalo High School courses listed below. 

 
DESCRIPTION: 

At the November 12 board workshop, the course proposal process was reviewed, as well 
as the course proposals/modifications/deletions submitted by Buffalo High School. 
  
The proposed courses have met the criteria of the course proposal process:  reviewed by 
the department chair, the building principal, the BHS Department Chairs, the District 
Teaching & Learning Council and the Community Teaching & Learning Council.  
 
 
Course Additions: 
 
Department  Course Addition 

Social Studies  History Through Film 
Science   Sports Physics 
Science   Food Science 
Dance   Musical Theatre Dance 
English   Short Texts (alternate name requested) 
 

Course Modifications: 
 
Department  Course Modification 
 
Course Content Modification  
Reading   REACH  
 
Eligibility Criteria 
FCS   Culinary Foods 2 
 
Name Change 
Math   Intermediate Algebra     
English   Acting II - Integration of Voice & Body 



Business  Apps for Web Design   
Business  CIS Business Computer Systems  
Business  Apps for the Future    
Business  Computer Graphics II (Photoshop or Illustrator) 
Business  Apps for College - Excel & Data Analysis 
Delivery Method 
Business  CIS Accounting II (hybrid) 
Business  CIS Personal Financial Planning (hybrid) 
Business  CIS Business (hybrid) 
 
Course Deletions: 
 
Department  Course Deletion 
Business  STEEP 
Business  STEM: Game It Programming 
Business  Web 2 - Multimedia 
 

 
NEXT STEPS: 
Once approved, the course additions/modifications/deletions will be included in the BHS 
registration process as appropriate.  Principal Mark Mischke and his staff will determine if 
the new courses have sufficient student registration and adequate resources to offer the 
courses for next year within the available budgets and staffing allocations. 
  
Each course approved for implementation in 2019-2020 will be eligible for curriculum 
development hours if needed.  These hours are under the direction of the Department of 
Teaching and Learning. 


